July 3°| 1981

Mr. Phil Peres, President

WSO Bosxrd of Director

6222 Vineland Avenue

No. Hollywood, Ca. 93606

Dear Phil,

Per our telephone convermation, The Baard of Trustees
would like a aseting with the Vorld Servioe Beard
of Directors at the earlieet date.

For the purpose of discussing imsues conamsming
the VW80, sexrvice to ¥Narcotios Anonymous, and

how Narcotics Anonymous can better auppert the
Ws0.

Your prompt reply will be greatly appreociated.

In Loving Fellowship

Chuck Skinner
Chairman



